
AMessage From

UMW / UWFaith Palatine

Late Winter/Lent, 2023

Dear Sisters,

This time of Lent in late winter,

focuses our minds on the sacrifice

of our Lord and on the expectation

of the spring and resurrection to

come. May you all grow in your

faith, deepen your commitment to

those things that are Holy and

pray for our Father’s world.

Family Friendly

Lenten Prayer

Breakfasts

Join us as we lift up our

personal prayer concerns,

pray for our church, country

and world.

March 4th: Linda Wallin,

Brian & Marinelle Glickauf

Violins

March 11:Michelle Scott &

Marinelle Glickauf

Flute & Violin

March 18th: Rani Emmanuel

Keyboard

March 25: Jean Adaskevich

Guitar



Save the DATE!

April 22

Enjoy great local artists as they

perform Christian Music in our

Wesley Center!

Community Meal is on the

Calendar. A sign up to help

will be in the Commons.

Reach out to anyone who

would like to come for our

free meal.

We will have the option to eat

together in Fellowship Hall

or Pick Up aMeal in the

Commons.

Reminder: Still time to join UWFaith.

Membership form in the Library on the UWFaith Bookcase.


